
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The City of Big Spring, Texas will hold a public hearing on the annual budget for the fiscal year 
beginning on October 1, 2014 and ending on September 30, 2015.  The public hearing will be 
held on September 11, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. at the City Council meeting in the City Council 
Chambers at 307 E. 4th Street. 
 
All citizens shall have the opportunity to provide oral and written comments concerning the 
proposed budget.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for review in the office of the City 
Secretary in City Hall, 310 Nolan Street, Big Spring, Texas, and on the city’s web site at 
www.mybigspring.com. 
 
August 26, 2014 
Donald L. Moore, CPA 
Finance Director/City Secretary 


